
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

6th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Change of Head of Year – Year 9 
 
We are writing to inform you that Mr Cox will be moving into another role in school and will no longer be Head of 
Year for your child.  I am sure you will join me in thanking Mr Cox for his work with Year 9 and wish him every 
success in his new role. 
 
We are delighted that Mrs Feeley will now be the Head of Year for your child.  Mrs Feeley is looking forward to 
working with the students and if you have any individual concerns Mrs Feeley can be contacted on 
lfeeley@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
     
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Armstrong 
Assistant Principal 
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